
March 1, 2025 
 
President’s Corner 
 
Hello Members, 
 
As we move into our favorite time of year for garden enthusiasts, spring, it is also the time we 
start back up our garden club meetings after a short winter break.  Our garden club has so 
many great upcoming informative events to look forward to this spring.  Our first club meeting 
is Thursday March 13th with doors opening at 9 am for a social time and our meeting starting at 
9:30 am. We have a wonderful program on “Living Landscapes” planned for this month. 
 
Here are some events for your calendar: 
 
March:  
 13th Garden Club Meeting 9 am at St. Patrick’s Hall 
April: 
 10th Garden Club Meeting 9 am at St. Patrick’s Hall 
 22nd Arbor Day at Wareham Free Library 10 am until 2 pm 
 
 

In the upcoming months, we will be getting ready for our Arbor Day activities and of course the 
Plant Sale in May so be sure to let us know how you can help out at these events.  There will be 
many workshops going on, so I would encourage you to go to sign up to any or all of them and 
get involved, especially if you are one of our newest members as this is a great way to meet 
other members.  Let the club know if you are having a workshop and we will put it on our 
website allowing members to go to SignUp Genius from our Member Area to sign up for these 
many workshops. We will also have sign-up sheets at our meetings for those that cannot access 
our website. 
 
This year two new Co-presidents will be elected in June and they will need a lot of committee 
chairmen for the next two years as we have many chairmen coming to the end of their terms. 
Let the club know if you would like to head up a committee.  More on this at our March 
meeting.  
 
Hope to see you all back from this long cold winter ready to start talking gardens again and 
sharing any seeds you may have.  Let’s bring on Spring!   
 
Judy Morgan 
President 
    


